Martinez Cazon, Hugo

From: Kirsten Merriman Shapiro <KMerriman@burlingtonvt.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, December 04, 2012 7:20 PM

To: Martinez Cazon, Hugo; Nick Warner

Subject: RE: Moran CAP meeting

Hi, Hugo.

| have attached a few photos of the new fence that was installed in the arsenic soil area. The placards are on order will
be installed soon. | have spoken with my boss Peter Owens and he really wants to meet you and be part of the
discussion.

Peter has suggested we meet in the afternoon on January 11 2013. What is your availability? Can you come to CEDO?
Please let me know. Thanks -kms

From: Martinez Cazon, Hugo [mailto:Hugo.Martinez.Cazon@state.vt.us]
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2012 2:56 PM

To: Nick Warner; Kirsten Merriman Shapiro

Subject: Moran CAP meeting

Dear Kirsten and Nick,

In order to begin the process of amending and submitting an adjusted CAP schedule, and to further the aims stated in
our October 3, 2012 letter to you:
VTDEC proposes a meeting to discuss the Moran Plant and its successive CAP implementation phases .

| can make most anytime on the week of Dec 3rd.
I look forward to meeting with you to clarify the implementation schedule.

Have a good weekend,
Hugo
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